

## dear customers, friends and neighbors:

it is with great sadness that we must announce the closing of this location and with it, our weekend brunch, effective immediately.

it has become increasingly difficult to secure qualified staffing, work through the city red tape and keep up with ever increasing costs.

we opened this location on may 5, 2001 and will carry with us the most fond memories of the past 18 years.

we will now focus entirely on the inner sunset location @ 92 judah street and hope to see you over there from time to time. unfortunately, that location is too small to offer weekend brunch, but we offer exciting items on the lunch and dinner menu.

it was our great joy and privilege to serve you! we will miss all of you and want to thank you from the bottom of our hearts for the loyalty, friendships and sense of family that we so generously received from you.

rolf + nelson and the rest of your pomelo team

june 2, 2019